
From: Bob du Treil, Jr. <bobjr@dlr.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 06, 2012 2:51 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: KTLO-LP, STA Request, File No. BSTA-20121205AAD 
 
Dear Mr. Habib, 
 
In regard to the above captioned request for Special Temporary Authority 
(STA) for KTLO-LP, please be  
advised that I inadvertently answered Question 7.2 of the STA request 
form  as ‘zero offset’. However,  
this being a digital facility, I hereby correct the response to Question 
7.2 of the STA request form to ‘no  
offset’. 
 
My apology for the inconvenience that this error may have caused. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Louis R. du Treil Jr.   
  
du Treil, Lundin & Rackley, Inc.   
201 Fletcher Ave.   
Sarasota, FL 34237-6019  
p: +1 941-329-6004  
f: +1 941-329-6030  
m: +1 941-320-4441  
e: bobjr@DLR.com  
 
 


